
Habitat for Humanity looking
to help rehab S. Tahoe homes
Are  you  or  someone  you  know  struggling  to  maintain  the
exterior of your home? Habitat for Humanity is working in
South Lake Tahoe with a nationwide program called A Brush With
Kindness.

Volunteers  are  the  heart  of  the  program  that  has  already
helped four homeowners in South Tahoe and plans to help more.

Applicants must own and occupy their home, and show need of
help. The application process takes one to three months, so we
are looking toward spring and summer to begin new projects.

For more information call Carolyn at (530) 541.4654 or email
sltahoehabitat@gmail.com.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/02/habitat-for-humanity-looking-to-help-rehab-s-tahoe-homes/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/02/habitat-for-humanity-looking-to-help-rehab-s-tahoe-homes/

